
November Meeting Agenda 
11/12/14 @ 7:00 PM 

 
 

Executive Committee:  
Andrea Bastedo    President 
Steve Pierce  Vice President 
Sue Hardy  Treasurer 
Paula Shephard Secretary  
Beth Edinger  Public Relations 
Jessica Walker  Fundraising 
Mrs. Cox  Principal 
Mrs. Scully-Smith Teacher Representative 
Mrs. Fowler-Conner Teacher Representative  

 
Mission Statement: The purpose of this organization is to promote co-operation between 
parents and teachers for the goal of students and to provide enrichment activities and 
programs for the benefit of the students of Tully Elementary School. 
 
Introduction: Around the table 
 
 
Secretary’s Report: - posted to site 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report: - Checking Account balance as of   11/14 $ 22,778.80 
Yankee Candle yet to be paid out of this. Profit for the candle sale approx. $6,800  
 
 

Public Relations: 

          
 

Old Business: 

 

 

Fundraising 

 

• Yankee Candle – we did well with sales. Candle order is coming in soon for 
distribution. 

• Coupon Books  - sale going on now; 50% profit margin 

• Cookbooks – work is starting on this very soon. Goal is to have printed and 
available for sale in spring right around Mother’s Day. 

 

 

 



 

New Business: 

 

• Movie Day 11/21/14 – How To Train Your Dragon II was chosen. Next 
movie night will be 2/13/15 

• Book Fair – mini book fairs to be held at movie nights including the 
upcoming November 21st 

• Playground – whimsical riders have been approved and will be ordered. 
Jumping buttons will be installed soon. 

• Popcorn Mondays – Randy & Mary Mohat will work together on this to 
get it going again 

• Harlem Wizards 1/18/15 @ 2PM.  Planning needs to start on this now. 
Any and all help will be appreciated. Please contact Steve Pierce. We 
need people to play on the Tully team. Hotel rooms need to be reserved. 
Sponsorships from businesses are needed. Concession stand Lead Person 
is needed. 

•  Book Store- we will talk about this at the next meeting 

• Save Box Tops 

• 6th grade rep. spoke regarding T-shirts & spirit sleeves- sales went well. 
Approx. half the school placed orders which will be in very soon. 

• Author visit for 2015  will be Pete The Cat (2 shows)- unanimous 
approval across the board 

• President Andrea Bastedo announced that this will be her last year as 
President. Anyone that is interested in this position is encouraged to get 
with Andrea. 
 

 
THE NEXT PTO MEETING WILL BE December  10th @ 7PM  


